
   
NJ House of Delegate – Finance Chair Report 

05/20/2024 

Finance Committee 

Budget Planning for 2024-25  Completed a draft budget.  We received a request for budgeting 

for 2025 Short Course Zones of $15K.  We do not want to budget for the possible All Star format 

until we are positive that it is happening.    

Outreach— We would like to budget for outreach money to pay for championship meets.     

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Edward Dellert, Finance Vice Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


